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Ref No. WSL/BSE/Covid/02/2021 19 June 2021

To,

The General Manager,

Department of Corporate Services,
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001.

Dear Sir,

Sub: Partial resumption of manufacturing facility located at Baddi, Himachal Pradesh.
Ref: Disruption of Company's Business Operations due to Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) second wave.

Regulation 30 and Schedule Ill of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)
Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations") as amended.

Scrip Code: 532373 - WEPSOLN

With reference to the above subject, and our earlier letter dated 10" May 2021 on the captioned
matter, we wish to inform you that the Company has gradually resumed operations at its
manufacturing facility located at Baddi, Himachal Pradesh engaging minimum manpower and after
obtaining requisite permission from Government authorities.

Further, we wish to inform you that due care has been taken in following the Standard Operating
Procedure / Guidelines prescribed by the Central and State Government and other relevant
authorities. The Company is taking all precautions, adopting social distancing and other safety
measures across its operations for prevention and containment of COVID-19.

The Company is monitoring the situation continuously and shall take appropriate decisions
accordingly. The Company shall resume its full operations as soon as situation so permits.

Kindly take the above information on record and update your website for the information of our
shareholders and investors.

Regards,

For WeP 'S'«S.I'utions Limited
'SU CGK« g

Sujata Pratik Shaha
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer
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